
Bay Roberts Seventh-day Adventist Church

Our Church At Worship
September 23, 2023

 
Sabbath School

 
Song Service

Mission Focus 

Bible Study Waging Peace

Family Worship
Music Prelude

Welcome Pastor Fred Nahirny

Music Interlude  Instrumental

Invocation Please Kneel Pastor Fred Nahirny

Opening Hymn In the Heart of Jesus Hymn #577

Scripture Reading Romans 5: 6-11 Eden Chafe

Children’s Time

Offering Canadian Indigenous Ministries 

Prayer Song As We Come to You in Prayer Hymn #671

Morning Prayer Please Kneel Erica McIntyre

Special Music Ring the Bells of Heaven Fountainview Academy

Message Pastor Fred Nahirny

A Sip From the Communion Cup
Ordinance of  the Lord’s Supper

Closing Hymn Great Is Thy Faithfulness Hymn #100

Benediction Pastor Fred Nahirny

Music Postlude Instrumental

Sunset:   This Week: 6:59 pm.                 Next Week:   6:45 pm.

This  Sabbath:   Deacon: Albert Wilson

Next  Sabbath:    Sermon: Pastor Dave Boutcher 
      Offering: Church Budget

Deacon: Luis Capote

Announcements
Today we celebrate the Communion Service (Ordinance of the Lord’s Supper). This is
a blessed time to be together. All members and visiting friends are welcome to participate.
May our hearts be one with the Lord today as we share in His sacrifice.
   
Sabbath Reflection: "Christ gave Himself for the redemption of the race, that all who believe
in Him may have everlasting life. Those who appreciate this great sacrifice receive from the
Saviour that most precious of all gifts—a clean heart. They gain an experience that is more
valuable than gold or silver or precious stones.”   In Heavenly Places   Pg. 7  E.G. White 

Do you have a Prayer request?   Please write your request on the prayer card provided
and place in the Prayer box on the guest table.   If you have a prayer request that you would
like to place in the Church bulletin please contact Stephen McIntyre.

Please join us here at the church for a weekly study into the book Steps to Christ every
Tuesday evening.  Refreshments at 6:30pm; Study begins at 7:00pm.  This week we will
be studying Chapter 3 - Repentance.  If you can’t attend in person you can also join by
Zoom: ID: 667 320 5529 Passcode 1079

Please pray for our New Horizons Homeschool Co-op staff and the children that this year
will continue to be a wonderful, Christ-centred experience for all. 

This year’s Women’s Retreat - Life’s Lemons -  will give each the opportunity to
recharge, feel encouraged, and be spiritually fed. Dates: Friday, September 29 at 4:30pm
- Sunday, October 2 at 1:00pm. Cost: Early Bird: $75 by September 15, 2023 - After: $100,
deadline September 25, 2023.  Email kharushimana@nladventist.ca or call 709-567-2010
to register. Send all funds to the Mission office by cheque or e-transfer at
accounting@nladventist.ca (note: women's retreat 2023)

Thank you for remembering our Community Food Bank via the basket in the foyer. 

CHER Child Sponsorship -To contribute to our church’s sponsorship of a child overseas,
please make your donation to “Community Services” on your envelope.

AdventistGiving allows you to return your tithe and offerings anytime online via your
computer or mobile device.  Visit www.bayrobertssda.org and click the Online Giving link.

Living Word Radio - Business Cards  are available for sharing!  Living Word Radio Apps
are also available for download to your mobile device on Google Play and the App Store.
Visit www.livingwordradio.ca  for details and to listen in!

The NL Mission Office prints a newsletter sharing updates and events from the Seventh-
day Adventist churches in Newfoundland.  If you have an item for the newsletter please
contact Pastor Fred Nahirny or Stephen McIntyre.  Please visit
https://nladventist.ca/news/

Website:  bayrobertssda.org                     YouTube:   youtube.com/bayrobertssda
BR FB:     facebook.com/bayrobertssda;   LWR FB:    facebook.com/livingwordradio 
Living Word Radio: livingwordradio.ca     Instagram: instagram.com/bayrobertssda

Remember in Prayer:   Willow Lanto and family, Gerry Harlos who has cancer,  Frank
Thistle; Our shut-in members; for those convalescing at home and in hospitals; the New
Horizons Homeschool Co-op; for the Lord’s continued leading and guidance in  2023; For
a strong, Spirit-led focus on ministry!


